
Speed Stacks - Cup Stacking 

 

This year’s Cup Stacking Tournament will be a little different than how it 
has been in the past. First, the school will not be placing an order for the 
speed stacking equipment. If you are interested, there are several sites 
online that you can order from. One site you might want to check out is: 
www.speedstacks.com 

 

The ‘tournament’ will be held the afternoon of Thursday, March 
23  starting after lunch (around 1:30). One of the exciting differences this 
year is that all students will be invited to watch all grades participate (in the 
past gr. 1 & 2, and grade 3 & 4 participated separately). We are excited 
about this change so that the older students can cheer on the younger 
ones, and the younger ones will see what they will be able to do in a few 
years. This will truly be a community building experience! 
 

In order to make sure we have enough time for all grades to participate in a 
timely manner, the format of the ‘tournament’ has been adapted. Prior to 
March 23, each grade will have their own ‘mini-tournament’. The top 3 
singles and top 3 doubles from each grade level will advance to the school 
wide tournament.  
 

Please feel welcome to join us in the gym on March 23rd at 1:30. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs. Lampka                                                                                                

http://www.speedstacks.com/

